2021-0277

Subject: FW: Resignation effective November 1, 2021

From: Michael Dunn

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 12:57 PM

To: Parish President Matthew Jewell <mlj@stcharlesgov.net>; Marilyn Bellock <mbellock@stcharlesgov.net>; Michael
Albert <malbert@stcharlesgov.net>; Carmine Frangella <cfrangella@stcharlesgov.net>; Wendy Watkins
<wwatkins@stcharlesgov.net>

Subject: Resignation effective November 1, 2021

Please be advised that effective November 1, 2021 I will be resigning from my position on the Planning and
Zoning Board. It has been an honor and a pleasure to serve the Pariah and it’s Citizens. Thanks to all who
assisted me during my years of serving. God Bless. Thank you, Michael J Dunn
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